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Impact fee suspension recommended 
Orlando Business Journal  

Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2011, 11:07am EST 

At its Jan. 11 meeting, the School Board of Orange County recommended the Orange 
County Board of County Commissioners suspend an automatic impact fee increase due to 
take effect Jan. 28. 

The current school impact fee structure automatically increases the fee 5 percent each year 
through 2012. 

Impact fees are largely applied on construction projects for new residential developments 
to pay for new student capacity at schools in the development area. 

The suspension would be temporary, pending the completion of an impact fee study due in 
the spring. 
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